
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HSR 5 2015 Regular Session Barrow

Requests the House Committee on Natural Resources and Environment to study the
sustainability of the Southern Hills Aquifer System supplying water to the Capital Area
Region, and to report its findings to the House of Representatives prior to the convening of
the 2016 Regular Session.


